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foundations of a powerful feminist intelligentsia that
came to challenge, and eventually bring down, the
patriarchal tsarist regime. Ruthchild profiles the
individual women (and a few men) who were vital to the
feminist struggle, as well as the major conferences,
publications, and organizations that promoted the cause.
She documents political party debates on the acceptance
of women's suffrage and rights, and follows each party's
attempt to woo feminist constituencies despite their
fear of women gaining too much political power.
Ruthchild also compares and contrasts the Russian
movement to those in Britain, China, Germany, France,
and the United States. Equality and Revolution offers an
original and revisionist study of the struggle for
women's political rights in late imperial Russia, and
presents a significant reinterpretation of a decisive
period of Russian--and world--history.
Great! Suzanne Cohen 2012
Science and Sanity Alfred Korzybski 1958
The Dream of Troy Arnold C. Brackman 1979 Original ed.
published in 1974 by Mason & Lipscomb, New York.
Includes index. Bibliography: p. 233-240.

Equality and Revolution Rochelle Goldberg Ruthchild 2010
On July 20, 1917, Russia became the world's first major
power to grant women the right to vote and hold public
office. Yet in the wake of the October Revolution later
that year, the foundational organizations and
individuals who pioneered the suffragist cause were all
but erased from Russian history. The women's movement,
when mentioned at all, is portrayed as meaningless to
proletariat and peasant women, based in elitist and
bourgeoisie culture of the tsarist era, and counter to
socialist ideology. In this groundbreaking book,
Rochelle Goldberg Ruthchild reveals that Russian
feminists in fact appealed to all classes and were an
integral force for revolution and social change,
particularly during the monumental uprisings of
1905-1917. Ruthchild offers a telling examination of the
dynamics present in imperialist Russia that fostered a
growing feminist movement. Based upon extensive archival
research in six countries, she analyzes the backgrounds,
motivations, methods, activism, and organizational
networks of early Russian feminists, revealing the
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Key Concepts in Adult Education and Training Malcolm
Tight 2012-11-12 As adults, we are all continually
involved in learning, with increasing numbers of us
engaged in more formalized forms of learning; that is,
in education or training. All those involved in the
broad field of adult education and training will come
into contact with many specialist ideas or concepts. It
is often assumed of students that they already have a
general understanding of these concepts, their meanings,
applicability and inter-relationships. This is not
always the case. This book examines in detail over forty
of these key concepts, ranging from community education
and experiential learning to competence and access. It
presents a clear, analytical discussion in jargon-free
language. It is, therefore, indispensable to all
students and practitioners of adult education and
training.
Prester John, the Mongols, and the Ten Lost Tribes
Charles Fraser Beckingham 1996 This study makes an
important contribution to the study of the Prester John
legend and will be of interest to a wide range of
scholars working in the field of medieval history and
literature. The principal sources relating to Prester
John are reprinted here for the first time in more than
a century, together with a number of key modern articles
on this topic. In addition, an international group of
scholars has contributed six new studies which examine
the legend in the context of Mongol history, Russian
literature, the medieval Jewish accounts of the Ten Lost
Tribes, the crusading movement, and the Portuguese
voyages of exploration.
Klavierschule oder Anweisung zum Klavierspielen für
Lehrer und Lernende, mit kritischen Anmerkungen Daniel
Gottlob Türk 1802
The Idealism-Realism Debate Among Edmund Husserl’s Early
Followers and Critics Rodney K. B. Parker 2021-08-26
This volume aims to contextualize the development and
reception of Husserl’s transcendental-phenomenological
idealism by placing him in dialogue with his most
important interlocutors – his mentors, peers, and
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students. Husserl’s “turn” to idealism and the ensuing
reaction to Ideas I resulted in a schism between the
early members of the phenomenological movement. The
division between the realist and the transcendental
phenomenologists is often portrayed as a sharp one, with
the realists naively and dogmatically rejecting all of
Husserl’s written work after the Logical Investigations.
However, this understanding of the trajectory of the
phenomenological movement ignores the extensive and
intricate contours of the idealism-realism debate. In
addition to helping us better interpret Husserl’s
attempts to defend his idealism, reconsidering the
idealism-realism debate elucidates the relationship and
differences between Husserl's phenomenology and the
broader landscape of early 20th century German
philosophy, particularly the Munich phenomenologists and
the Neo-Kantians. The contributions to this volume
reconsider many of the early interpretations and
critiques of Husserl, inviting readers to assess the
merits of the arguments put forward by his critics while
also shedding new light on their so-called
“misunderstandings” of his idealism. This text should be
of interest to researchers working in the history of
phenomenology and Husserlian studies.
Arts & Humanities Citation Index 1981 A
multidisciplinary index covering the journal literature
of the arts and humanities. It fully covers 1,144 of the
world's leading arts and humanities journals, and it
indexes individually selected, relevant items from over
6,800 major science and social science journals.
No. 44, The Mysterious Stranger Mark Twain 2011-02-05
This is the only authoritative text of this late novel.
It reproduces the manuscript which Mark Twain wrote
last, and the only one he finished or called the "The
Mysterious Stranger." Albert Bigelow Paine's edition of
the same name has been shown to be a textual fraud.
The Wizard of Oz L. Frank Baum 2015-05-01 The Wizard of
Oz: The First Five Novels is your passport to this
marvelous realm and wonders that have enchanted readers
young and old for more than a century. Lavishly
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illustrated by W. W. Denslow and John R. Neill, this
volume includes: - The Wonderful Wizard of Oz - The
Marvelous Land of Oz - Ozma of Oz - Dorothy and the
Wizard in Oz - The Road to Oz.
7 best short stories by Mark Twain Mark Twain 2020-05-10
Welcome to the 7 Best Short Stories book series, were we
present to you the best works of remarkable authors.
This edition is dedicated to the american author Mark
Twain. Mark Twain, was an American writer, humorist,
entrepreneur, publisher, and lecturer. He was lauded as
the "greatest humorist the United States has produced,"
and William Faulkner called him "the father of American
literature". Works selected for this book: - About
Barbers; - A Dog's Tale; - A Ghost Story; - A Monument
to Adam; - Eve's Diary; - Extracts from Adam's Diary; The Stolen White Elephant.
Unbehauste Wanderer Natalja Baranskaja 2019-07-05 Die
russische Schriftstellerin Natalja Baranskaja
(1908-2004) vergegenwärtigt sich in ihrer
»Lebensbeschreibung« die Geschicke ihrer Familie vom
Ende des 19. Jahrhunderts bis zum Zweiten Weltkrieg.
Ihre Eltern gehörten der illegalen revolutionären
Untergrundbewegung an - ihre Mutter verkehrte mit dem
jungen Lenin - und waren Mitglieder der
sozialdemokratischen Arbeiterpartei seit deren Anfängen.
Als politisch Verfolgte waren sie zu häufigen
Ortswechseln gezwungen: Schauplätze ihrer frühen
Kindheit sind Engelberg in der Schweiz, Berlin, München,
Kopenhagen, später dann vor allem Moskau. Die politische
Geschichte ist präsent, aber das Hauptinteresse der
Autorin gilt den persönlichen Schicksalen der
Verwandten, Freunde, Menschen, die ihr in verschiedenen
Epochen ihres Lebens und in unterschiedlichen Milieus
nahe standen. Sie schildert den "alltäglichen Kleinkram
des schäbigen, zerrütteten Lebens." Dieses Leben wird
immer wieder bestimmt durch Verhaftungen und
Verbannungen. Lebensentwürfe werden durchkreuzt, es gibt
kein 'normales' Leben, alle sind "unbehauste Wanderer".
Viele Schauplätze, viele Personen, viele Schicksale,
mächtige Ereignisse begegnen uns, immer geprägt durch
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die unverkennbare Stimme der Autorin, die sich über ihr
Leben und ihr Land in schwieriger Zeit erinnernd klar
werden möchte, nüchtern, mit feinem Humor, Schärfe des
Blicks, mit grosser Menschlichkeit und Wärme.
Morality of the Past from the Present Perspective Vasil
Gluchman 2009-03-26 The monograph is divided into four
parts. The work starts with Preface in which Vasil
Gluchman presents socio-political, socio-cultural and
ideological context of the first half of the twentieth
century and the situation in Slovakia (and Central
Europe) in this historical period, placing this
monograph and the works of individual contributors into
the context of the given era. The first part deals with
philosophical and ethical issues arising from the
examination of morality at the end of the 19th century
and the beginning of the 20th century. This part creates
the methodological starting point for the examinations
presented in the next three parts of the monograph. The
second part focuses on the development of philosophical
and ethical reflection of morality in Slovakia in the
given era. The third part examines socio-political and
professional-ethical aspects of the development and
functioning of morality in Slovakia in the first half of
the 20th century. Reflections of morality in Slovakia in
the Slovak literature of the first half of the 20th
century are the object of interest in the fourth part of
the monograph.
The Vegetation of Poland Władysław Szafer 2013-10-02
International Series of Monographs in Pure and Applied
Biology, Volume 9: The Vegetation of Poland focuses on
the plant geography of Poland, including climate,
hydrography, geology, and ecology. The selection first
offers information on the historical outline of the
development of plant geography and the factors affecting
the geographical distribution of plants in Poland.
Discussions focus on the development of
phytogeographical cartography, floristic and ecological
plant geography, and the climate, boundaries, landrelief, hydrography, and geology of Poland. The text
then ponders on the influence of man and his economic
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activities on the vegetation of Poland and the floristic
statistics and the elements of the Polish flora. The
publication examines the terrestrial and fresh-water
plant communities and vegetation of the Polish Baltic.
Topics include composition and structure of plant
communities and methods of their study, associations of
coastal and inland dunes, aquatic and swamp
associations, and the most important representatives of
the benthic flora of the Polish Baltic. The manuscript
is a dependable source of data for botanists and those
concerned with the plant resources of nature, including
agriculturists, horticulturists, and soil scientists.
English G LIGHTHOUSE 04: 8. Schuljahr. Schülerbuch Susan
Abbey 2015-05
Great! A1 : Englisch für Erwachsene 2011
OECD Employment Outlook 2020 Worker Security and the
COVID-19 Crisis OECD 2020-07-07 The 2020 edition of the
OECD Employment Outlook focuses on worker security and
the COVID-19 crisis.
The Evolution, Principles and Practices of Distance
Education Börje Holmberg 2005 The evolution, principles
and practices of distance education describes distance
education as it is today and does so against the
background of its history. Basic concerns are how the
constituent elements of distance education, i.e.
subject-matter presentation and interaction, have been
brought about at different stages in this history and
what their character has been and is. Thus online
conferences and other possibilities opened by modern
technology are given attention in the presentation of
today's practice. So are theoretical approaches to the
subject and the application of these to the practice of
distance education. The discussion of student's
independence in distance education is thus followed from
Hermod and Lighty to Peters. The everyday concerns of
distance educators are further carefully dealt with.
This book summarises and updates the author's earlier
writings at the same time as it pays attention to the
evolutionary development of distance education. It is
based on the literature available and empirical studies
kursy-6-stufen

made as well as on the author's practical experience.
engl.
Bericht über den militärischen Vorunterricht 1893
Translation and Conflict Mona Baker 2018-10-25
Translation and Conflict was the first book to
demonstrate that translators and interpreters
participate in circulating as well as resisting the
narratives that create the intellectual and moral
environment for violent conflict and social tensions.
Drawing on narrative theory and with numerous examples
from historical and current contexts of conflict, Mona
Baker provides an original and coherent model of
analysis that pays equal attention to the circulation of
narratives in translation and to questions of dominance
and resistance. With a new preface by Sue-Ann Harding,
Translation and Conflict is more than ever the essential
text for any student or researcher interested in the
study of translation and social movements.
The Five Orange Pips and Other Cases Arthur Conan Doyle
2012-08-30 'He is the Napoleon of crime, Watson ... He
sits motionless, like a spider in the centre of its web,
but that web has a thousand radiations, and he knows
well every quiver of each of them' Sherlock Holmes,
scourge of criminals everywhere, whether they be lurking
in London's foggy backstreets or plotting behind the
walls of an idyllic country mansion, and his faithful
colleague Dr Watson, solve these breathtaking and
perplexing mysteries. In Arthur Conan Doyle's The Five
Orange Pips and Other Cases we encounter some of his
most famous and devilishly difficult problems. The
Penguin English Library - 100 editions of the best
fiction in English, from the eighteenth century and the
very first novels to the beginning of the First World
War.
Linie 1, B1+/B2. Kurs- und Übungsbuch mit Audios und
Videos Ulrike Moritz 2018-08-31
Modul 6: Raus aus dem Hamsterrad Martina Caspary
2012-12-20 "Schon am Anfang das Ende im Sinn haben" Dr.
Stephen R. Covey Im zweiten Jahr meiner
Selbstständigkeit lernte ich einen Unternehmer kennen,
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der ganz anders war als alle anderen. Obwohl er in rund
dreißig Jahren aus dem Nichts eine Firma mit immerhin
über zweihundert Mitarbeitern aufgebaut hatte und es
immer irgendwo kriselte oder brannte, ging es ihm gut.
Er war weder in Hetze noch aufgeregt. Er lachte viel und
nahm sich Zeit. Zeit zu leben. Zeit für seine
Mitarbeiter. Zeit für seine Kunden, seine Lieferanten,
seine Familie. Und immer strahlte er. Alles, was er
machte, wirkte leicht. Und er erschien mir glücklich.
Das erschien mir fast wie ein Wunder. Denn die meisten
Unternehmer, die ich kannte, arbeiteten hart. Bis in die
Nacht. Viele auch an den Wochenenden. Und dabei hatten
sie meist viel kleinere Firmen. Und sobald sich die
Gelegenheit ergab, fragte ich ihn: "Wieso sind Sie so
glücklich in Ihrer Firma?" Er lehnte sich zurück und
erzählte mir seine Geschichte: "Vor ein paar Jahren
hatte ich es geschafft. Meine Firma verkauft, das
Vermögen legal und steuerfrei in die Schweiz
transferiert. Und mich dort mit vierundvierzig Jahren in
den verdienten Ruhestand zurückgezogen. Doch das ging
keine drei Jahre gut. Dann hielt ich es nicht mehr aus.
Ich fuhr zurück und kaufte meinen eigenen Laden zurück.
Seitdem mache ich, was ich liebe: Mein Unternehmen
führen. Aber nicht mehr in Hetze und Angst. Sondern ganz
entspannt. Diese Firma ist nicht mein Leben, sondern ein
wichtiger Teil meines Lebens. Ich gestehe: Ich liebe es,
zu arbeiten. Und ich habe alles, was ich brauche und mir
wichtig ist, in dieses Umfeld integriert." Dieser Mann
hatte seine persönliche Entscheidung getroffen. Er war
nicht mehr hin und her gerissen zwischen Privat und
Geschäft. Denn er hatte beide Extrema ausprobiert und
seinen persönlichen Weg gefunden: Eine gute Verbindung
beider Welten. Zeit für sich - auch im Geschäft. Zeit
für Freundschaften - auch im Geschäft. Und Zeit für ein
Kundengespräch - auch an einem Samstag oder gar Sonntag.
Was mich beeindruckte, war nicht genau dieser Weg.
Sondern die Erkenntnis für mich, nicht darauf
hinzuarbeiten, dass ich irgendwann etwas davon habe.
Sondern den Moment zu nehmen, ja ihn zu genießen. Auch
in der Arbeit. Auch und gerade in der Selbstständigkeit.
kursy-6-stufen

Sich zu fragen: "Was genieße ich an meiner Firma, was an
meiner Arbeit - und was möchte ich reduzieren?" Doch
noch eine zweite Erkenntnis kam mir, als er über die
Zahlen seines Firmenverkaufs sprach. Nämlich über den
Wert, den man mit seiner Firma schafft. Einen Wert, der
oft viel höher ist, als man glaubt. Manchmal bis zum
1,35-fachen des Jahresumsatzes, bis zum 7-fachen des
Gewinns. Das ist ein wirksamer Hebel zur finanziellen
und persönlichen Freiheit. Wer nicht immer in seiner
Firma sitzen möchte, wer das Hamsterrad verlassen
möchte, für den ist das eine interessante Alternative:
Seine Firma zu optimieren, aufzupolieren und dann zu
verkaufen. Doch auch wer seine Firma liebt und sie
behalten möchte, sollte mal gedanklich diesen Weg gehen.
Denn wer seine Firma aus der Sicht eines potenziellen
Firmenkäufers sieht, erkennt viel schneller und
deutlicher die Schwachstellen, die es zu optimieren
gilt. Und er erkennt, wo Firma und Unternehmer zu eng
miteinander verknüpft sind. Wie siamesische Zwillinge,
bei denen die Trennung zum Tode führen könnte. Und das
ist nicht gut - nicht nur für die Firma, sondern vor
allem für den Unternehmer.
OECD Employment Outlook 2019 The Future of Work OECD
2019-04-25 The 2019 edition of the OECD Employment
Outlook presents new evidence on changes in job
stability, underemployment and the share of well-paid
jobs, and discusses the policy implications of these
changes with respect to how technology, globalisation,
population ageing, and other megatrends are transforming
the labour market in OECD countries.
The Possession of Mr Cave Matt Haig 2018-06-07 FROM THE
NUMBER ONE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLING AUTHOR Terence Cave,
owner of Cave Antiques, has already experienced the
tragedies of his mother's suicide and his wife's murder
when his teenage son, Reuben, is killed in a grotesque
accident. His remaining child, Bryony, has always been
the family's golden girl and Terence comes to realise
that his one duty in life is to protect her from the
world's malign forces, whatever that may take. But as he
starts to follow his grieving daughter's movements and
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enforce a draconian set of rules, his love for Bryony
becomes a possessive force that leads to destruction.
Ecommerce Robert T. Plant 2000 Drawing on research at
more than 40 top e-commerce organizations, he helps you
optimize brand, technology, service, market, and
development - and answer critical questions."--BOOK
JACKET.
The Secret Garden Frances Hodgson Burnett 2012-02-29 The
story of an unhappy little girl, her invalid cousin, and
the healing power of friendship and love. Reading level:
4.8.
Encyklopedia muzyczna PWM Elżbieta Dziębowska 1997
Getting Skills Right Oecd 2017 This report describes the
construction of the database of skill needs indicators,
i.e. the OECD Skills for Jobs Database, and presents
initial results and analysis. It identifies the existing
knowledge gaps concerning skills imbalances, providing
the rationale for the development of the new skill needs
and mismatch indicators. Moreover, it explains the
methodology used to measure skills shortage, surplus and
mismatch, and provides key results and insights from the
data.
Echo Boy Matt Haig 2015-03-26 Audreyâe(tm)s father
taught her that to stay human in the modern world, she
had to build a moat around herself; a moat of books and
music, philosophy and dreams. A moat that makes Audrey
different from the echoes: sophisticated, emotionless
machines, built to resemble humans and to work for human
masters. Daniel is an echo âe" but heâe(tm)s not like
the others. He feels a connection with Audrey; a feeling
Daniel knows he was never designed to have, and cannot
explain. And when Audrey is placed in terrible danger,
heâe(tm)s determined to save her. ECHO BOY is a powerful
story about love, loss and what makes us truly human.
The Women's Liberation Movement in Russia Richard Stites
2021-07-13 Richard Stites views the struggle for
liberation of Russian women in the context of both
nineteenth-century European feminism and twentiethcentury communism. The central personalities, their
vigorous exchange of ideas, the social and political
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events that marked the emerging ideal of emancipation-all come to life in this absorbing and dramatic account.
The author's history begins with the feminist, nihilist,
and populist impulses of the 1860s and 1870s, and leads
to the social mobilization campaigns of the early Soviet
period.
Getting Skills Right: Future-Ready Adult Learning
Systems OECD 2019-02-13 With digitalisation, deepening
globalisation and population ageing, the world of work
is changing. The extent to which individuals, firms and
economies can harness the benefits of these changes
critically depends on the readiness of adult learning
systems to help people develop relevant skills ...
Oz, the Complete Collection, Volume 1 L. Frank Baum
2013-01-29 Discover the marvelous land of Oz in this
collection of the first three books in L. Frank Baum’s
classic American fairy tale series. The first three
books of the iconic Oz series, now in one collection! In
The Wonderful Wizard of Oz, Dorothy and her dog, Toto,
find themselves in a strange land called Oz after their
Kansas house is swept away by a cyclone. Here they meet
the Munchkins and join the Scarecrow, Tin Woodman, and
the Cowardly Lion on an unforgettable journey to the
Emerald City, where the all-powerful Wizard of Oz lives.
Can he help Dorothy return home? In The Marvelous Land
of Oz, a young boy named Tip escapes from a witch and
sets out to explore land of Oz. Along the way, he meets
the Scarecrow and Tin Woodman, as well as some new
friends like Jack Pumpkinhead and the Wooden Sawhorse.
Eventually, Tip’s journey takes him to the Emerald City,
where he realizes that his life will be changed forever.
In Ozma of Oz, Dorothy is sailing to Australia when a
huge storm washes her overboard. She only survives by
clinging to a chicken crate. Eventually she and a yellow
hen named Billina wash up on the magic shore of Ev where
they meet the mechanical man Tik Tok. But Dorothy and
Billina are taken prisoner by the evil Nome King who has
captured the royal family of Ev. Only Ozma of Oz can
save them, but will she be in time?
Moonlight Road Robyn Carr 2014-12-30 Dr. Adam Riordan,
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recuperating after leaving the Navy, is intrigued by his
encounter with Erin Foley, who, escaping from the rat
race, is on a journey of self-discovery—one she wants to
travel alone unless he convinces her otherwise. Reissue.
The Secret Garden Frances Hodgson Burnett 2015-10-22
CLASSIC FICTION (CHILDREN'S / TEENAGE). On the grounds
of Misselthwaite, her Uncle Archibald's estate near the
Yorkshire moors, nine-year-old Mary Lennox finds a
walled-in garden that has been locked securely for
years. With the help of Dickon Sowerby, a young local
boy who can charm animals, Mary cultivates the garden,
an experiences that both improves her health and raises
her spirits. Ultimately, the secret garden proves
beneficial not only to Mary, but to her sickly cousin
Colin. Nurtured with love and tenderness, the secret
garden proves it has the power to heal the heart. First
published in 1911, Frances Hodgson Burnett's The Secret
Garden is a much-loved classic of children's literature.
This illustrated edition, with full-colour plates by
Charles Robinson, features an elegant bonded-leather
binding, a satin-ribbon bookmark, distinctive gilded
edging, and decorative endpapers. Decorative, durable,
and collectible, it's a book that will be cherished by
readers of all ages. Ages 9+
Transference and Triggering Michael G. Clyne 1967
Seven Questions about Apprenticeships ORGANISATION FOR
ECONOMIC CO-OPERATION AND DEVELOPMENMT. 2018-10-15 After
a period of relative neglect in many countries,
apprenticeships and other forms of work-based learning
are experiencing a revival. Their effectiveness in
easing school-to-work transitions and serving the
economy is increasingly recognised. However, engaging
individuals, employers, social partners and education
and training systems in such learning remains a
significant challenge. In light of this, Seven Questions
about Apprenticeships draws out policy messages on how
to design and implement high-quality apprenticeships,
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using material from the OECD project Work-based Learning
in Vocational Education and Training. It presents
answers to seven questions commonly asked by governments
and practitioners seeking to either introduce or reform
apprenticeship systems for young people and/or older
workers. Can apprenticeships provide a useful
contribution in every country? Should employers receive
financial incentives for providing apprenticeships? What
is the right wage for apprentices, and how long should
an apprenticeship last? How can we ensure a good
learning experience at work? How can apprenticeships be
made to work for youth at risk? And how to attract
potential apprentices? The study establishes principles
of effective practice by building on new analytical work
and examples of effective practice from around the
world.
Eurostat-OECD Methodological Manual on Purchasing Power
Parities OECD 2007-05-24 Explains the why, how and when
of the international price and volume comparisons
organised by Eurostat and OECD and provides advice on
the use and interpretation of Eurostat/OECD PPP figures.
The Runaway Troll Matt Haig 2010 FANTASY & MAGICAL
REALISM. Samuel's not allowed to enter Shadow Forest.
But what's to stop the forest from coming to him?
There's one thing every troll child dreads more than
anything - and that's being sent to the Betterer. The
Betterer is the most evil troll in Shadow Forest who
loves to punish his fellow trolls for their grubby and
stupid habits in lots of horrible ways. When one troll
boy escapes the forest to be with his favourite human,
Samuel Blink, the Betterer is not very happy. Until he
realizes that the most useful thing to have in his
Bettering Tower would be a real life human child. So he
places his Bettering Branch and Gripgrass Juice in his
pockets and sets out on a quest into the human world
beyond the forest to kidnap Samuel and the troll friend
he's been hiding in his wardrobe.Ages 9+.
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